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Subject: Endorsement Letter
Dear Dr. Peter Bauer,

On behalf of The Cyprus Institute, and in particular the Energy, Environment and Water Research
Centre, we would like to respond to your “ExtremeEarth” call for potential future partners and
stakeholders to endorse your project.

As a Cyprus based Institute with national, regional and international outreach and impact, we
candidate to represent the Eastern Mediterranean and Middle Eastern community related to science,
research, technology and innovation, through endorsement, consultation and potential formal
partnership to your “ExtremeEarth” project.

We hereby understand that our endorsement will be step-wise developed throughout the evolution of
“ExtremeEarth”, from preparatory action to Flagship project. Our endorsement of the Flagship
candidate project “ExtremeEarth” supports the scientific, technological and programmatic
objectives of “ExtremeEarth”. While our support implies that our statements and logos may be
shown on the “ExtremeEarth” website, this endorsement does not imply any legal or financial
commitments towards the “ExtremeEarth” project, except if there will be potential formal partnership
in the future.

Signature: CM

Prof. Costas N. Papanicolas, President, The Cyprus Institute



